From: jdredlin@sstel.net
Sent: Tuesday, 03 April 2018 15:23:57 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: PUC

Subject: Fw: [EXT] Filing letter and applicants response

From: jdredlin@sstel.net

Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 6:25 PM

To: msmith@fredlaw.com ; dakotasurplus@gmail.com ; dlee.gabel@gmail.com ; Imjohnson1946@gmail.com ;
bhanten12@gmail.com

Subject: Filing letter and applicants response

Dear Commissioners and M Smith,

If businesses and companies are providing documents in multi-languages so that all can understand the
information, why can you not put out notifications that can be understood by the general public, rather than
as if you are corresponding with a team of lawyers? At least one of the people that was listed as being ‘not
accepted’ due to living too far away, owns property along Punished Woman’s Lake. Due to the intimidating
verbiage of the notification that was sent out, | don’t feel that he, or anyone else who may object to the
reasons for them being eliminated, will request re-consideration. Add to this your excellent time frame of
having the holiday weekend to take action...notice on Good Friday and meeting set for April 3rd (day after
the holiday weekend), it feels like we, the people, are being run over by not only the wind company, but also
by our own commissioners.

If there are only certain people that | am supposed to be allowed to talk or correspond with, and you are not
one of those people, | do apologize. Diane Redlin



